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NSW Short Course  
Championships 
 20th and 21st March 

Woy Woy 
We would like as many mem-
bers as possible to enter this 
carnival. Not only is it a great 
experience to swim in State 
Championships, but we also 
always have a  fun and social 
weekend.  

Accommodation close to the 
pool, is already booked for 
the Manly team. The cost for 
Saturday night and breakfast 
on Sunday is $55. The two-
course club dinner at Ever-
glades on Saturday night is 
$25. Accommodation for Fri-
day night can also be ar-
ranged at a cost of $50 (not 
including breakfast). 

The cost for the swimming is 
$25 registration, plus $3 for 
each swim ( a maximum of 
five can be entered).  

So for only $120, a massively 
fit, fun and entertaining 
weekend can be had. To 
avoid missing out, see Ruth 
ASAP. Entries need to be in 
by 27th February, but the 
sooner you can let her know 
about your accommodation 
requirements the better. 
 

Manly Carnival  
21st February 

37 Manly swimmers have en-
tered our carnival which is 
fantastic! 

Many people have already 
been allocated jobs. Don’t 
forget to put your hand up to 
help out if you find yourself 
with some free time on the 
day.  

Dawn will soon be talking to 
you about your contribution 
to the incredible disappearing 
feast for which we are re-
nowned. 

2010 National 

Championships 
Launceston 

7th to 10th April 
Once you’ve warmed up in 
Woy Woy, you might want to 
consider heading south for the 
Nationals.  

If you are thinking of going, 
be aware that accommodation 
close to the pool is already 
quite scarce.  

Entries need to be in to Ruth 
by 16th February or can be 
done on-line. 

Some club members hard at work selling sausages at 
the Bunnings bbq fundraiser. Thanks to everyone who 
helped out. We raised $1100. Thanks to Ted for all his 
hard work on the day, and to Doug (the ideas man).  



 

 

Tuesday evening 
training 

Jacquie's training workload 
now makes it difficult for her 
to run the 2 sessions on 
Tuesday evening. There was 
a 'hand-over' session on Tues 
9th to Reynaldo. We hope  to 
maintain continuity with Jac-
quie's Saturday training ses-
sions. Please pass on any 
feedback about this new ar-
rangement to any committee 
member. 

 Fly Champions 

Congratulations to Karen B 
and Alan B  on their first 
time 50 metre butterfly 
swims at the North Sydney 
carnival. It’s always great to 
see members taking on new 
(if somewhat exhausting) 
challenges.  

Events you won’t want to miss 
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Congratulations  

to Lindsay and Phyllis 

on their marriage on the 
15th January  

AGM 
Saturday 27th 

February 
9.30 am 

Don’t forget the AGM  at 
the Diggers after training. 

Refreshments will be 
served 

Christmas Shenanigans 

Our Christmas party in December was, as usual, a splendid 
affair. A huge thankyou to Dawn and Christine for all their 
organisation and hard work. It’s events like these that really 
make it so much fun to be part of the Manly team. 

Special mention must go to Ted and friends (pictured below 
in full voice) for their hilarious rendition of some sort of 
“team” song. We look forward to more revelations in 2010. 


